
 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES OF SPECIAL SESSION 

RIBBON CUTTING FOR FIRE STATION #1 RENOVATIONS 

HIGHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

MONDAY, AUGUST 3, 2020 
 

Mayor Michaelis called the Special Session to order at 6:00pm.  Council members Sloan, Frey, 

Bellm and Hipskind were present.  Others in attendance were City Manager Mark Latham, City Attorney 

Michael McGinley, Public Safety Director Conrad,Chief Wilson, Deputy City Clerk Von Hatten, William 

Napper of The Pioneer News Paper, Matt Loyet and  Peter Ratermann.   

  

 

The Mayor started off the Special Session Directing Chief Brian Wilson to begin the Ribbon 

Cutting. The Ribbon Cutting Followed with a Tour of the Newly Renovated Fire Station #1. Chief Wilson 

lead the Tour, who made the comment “The Quality of the Equipment was Superb, and everything turned 

out Extremely Nice. Chief Conrad commented to Loyet. “Well it is really a Job well done”. 

 

The Special Session Adjourned at the Conclusion of the Tour 6:17pm. 

 

 

 

Joseph R. Michaelis, Mayor Barbara Bellm, City Clerk 

 

 


